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Undergraduate Psychology SocietyNotice of Referendum Question
Do You Wish to Increase your membership 
fees in the New Brunswick Student Alliance 
(The Provincial Student Lobby Group on 
Educational Issues) from $2.00 per year to 
$4.00 per year?

Advance Poll on Fri. March 29th, 1996

Elections m
Interested in running for a position 

on the 1996-1997 executive? 
Nomination forms are posted on the UPS 

bulletin board outside the psyc office. 
Forms should be returned to the UPS 

mailbox in the psyc office by March 28th.
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EElections will be held March 29th 
between 12:30 and 2:30.

All members please attend.&
FESTIVAL OF CULTURAL DIVERSTIY

MARCH 29 - 30 
CULTURAL ENTERTAINMENT 

EXHIBITS, FOOD & MORE

Voting Days - Mon, April 1st & 
Tues, April 2nd.
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SiUNIVERSITY AFFAIRS

/STUDENT RESOURCE CENTRE TFirst off, I would like to wish all the candidates in the upcoming Student 
Union elections good luck! Should be quite a few races this year due to the 
extention on the nomination period. It'll be exciting to find out who will become 
the new council for the upcoming year.

Before I get totally sentimental about the past year, I should let you in on a 
few more things that are happening academic-wise on campus. The university has 
restructured the former Enrollment Management Advisory Council (EMAC) 
which is now to be known as simply the Enrollment Management Council (EMC). 
The council itself will meet every two months and discuss issues and ideas that 
arise from the committees of the council. The committees themselves are man­
dated to deal with such issues as recruitment, retention, faculty involvement, 
research and analysis, student support, and orientation activities on campus. In 
essence, this new council will encourage the creation and maintenance of 
enrollment management activities which "enable the University of New Bruns­
wick to exert more influence over the size, shape and characteristics of its student 
body."
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Always keeping you updated r<
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UNDERGRADUATE SCHOLARSHIPS 

FOR 1996-97
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fc- APPLY NOW - 

Registrar's Office, Room 201, 
Counter Area, Second Floor, Old 

Arts Building.
Return Applications Directly to 

Undergraduate Awards, Registrar's 
Office, Room 311B, Third Floor, 

Old Arts Building.

So, once again, good luck in the upcoming elections and if you have any 
questions, you can reach me at 453-4955 at the Student Union, rm. 126 at the 
SUB or email n at univaffi@unb.ca.
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<jChantale Walker

Vice-President (University Affairs)
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UNB STUDENT UNION 
GENERAL ELECTIONS
NEED MONEY?

BE A POLLWORKER IN 
THE ELECTIONS. 

MEET PEOPLE, GET 
INVOLVED WITH YOUR 

UNIVERSITY, EARN $5.25/
HOUR.
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ORIENTATION
1996

3rd General Meeting 
March 24 
7:00pm 
N105
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Please drop your applications of in Rm. 126. SUB. 
To the CRO / Dave Gourlay or Call 453-4955.
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